

GDC/JW/271224



2 October, 2009

Dear Mr Mew

I write in response to your letter of 17 September.

Having read your 'Black swan' article which featured in the April edition of the BDJ, I noted that you refer to orthotropics and this was the rationale for including the term in my previous letter to you.

The Council's position has not changed; you are currently in fitness to practise procedures due to allegations made against where your treatment of a patient's malocclusion is being called into question and it would therefore be wholly inappropriate for the Council to open a debate into this topic with you.

Yours sincerely



Chief Executive & Registrar